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I\/ledla Release
Update

lncident: : Missing Person

Date: | March 18, 2016

Location: | ’Mis‘sis.sippi River near Bdffelo, loyva
‘ Summary: |

On January 6 2016 the Cllnton Pohce Department took a Missing Person Report on 36 year old
Joshua Snyder '

'At approxnmately 12:55 p.m. on March 17, 2016 a body was found in the Mississ'ipp'i River nearv
Dewey Island in Scott County lowa. The body was recovered by Buffalo Fire Department and
the Scott County Sheriff’s Office. »

- Following an autopsy by the Johnson County, lowa Medical Examiner at the University of lowa
Hospitals and Clinics, the body was-positively ldentlfled as that of Joshua Snyder. The results of
the autopsy have not been completed and the case remalns under mvestlgatlon by the Clmton

~ Police Department .
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